
Support for Project: McMann Parcel Split - APN: 102-070-058 

Spencer Havner <havner18@gmail.com> 
Wed 2/21/2024 9:31 AM 

To:Bianca L. Dinkier < Bianca.Dinkler@edcgov.us> 
Cc:Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Dear Planning Commission, 

I am Spencer Havner, a resident of the Vista Cielo community in Rescue, California. I am writing to 
express my support for Project: McMann Parcel Split, specifically for Project APN: 102-070-058, which 
is scheduled for discussion on February 22nd at 8:30 AM PST. 

Having had the opportunity to get to know Mr. McMann over the years, I am pleased to welcome him 
as a valued member of our community. I reside within 1,200 feet of his property line, and I believe that 
the proposed change from one 10-acre parcel to two 5-acre parcels will bring about positive impacts 
to our small and unique community. 

I appreciate the time and effort you dedicate to these matters and look forward to the upcoming 
meeting. 

Best regards, 
Spencer Havner 
C:917-279-3162 
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